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Hi Beth.

Thanks for providing these images and documents. As it turns out, we've already seen the pre-application
conference notice from the city back in September. Our only comment was that we'd like to see sidewalk along the
Turner Rd frontage that ties into the existing sidewalk at the boarder of the southerly adjacent property.

Currently, Cherriots Regional Route 30X does travel along Turner Rd with four trips per day, Monday through
Friday, and two trips per day on Saturdays. However, we do not have any existing or planned bus stops at this
particular location. If the owner/developer feels that public transportation service would be a benefit to businesses
occupying the property, we are always open to such comments and would be happy to consider options for serving
this area in the future. In fact, after the first of the year we will begin a needs assessment process that will provide
Cherriots and the communities we serve with the opportunity to identify unmet transit needs so that we can begin
to address them appropriately. We are already gathering comments from across the region in preparation for that

through our info@cherriots.org inbox.

Thanks, again, for reaching out to us.

Jolynn Franke

Transit Planner |
jolynn_franke@cherriots.org
503-361-7505




